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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Derek Wong [derek_ices@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 3:26 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners

Barb: 
Jimmy's email address is: jimmykoo9@yahoo.com 
  
Jimmy mentioned to me that he is required to replace the dry cleaning machines at his cleaners by the end of 
June 2010.  He was hoping to complete the soil and groundwater investigation in May 2010 so that in the 
event he will need to do remedial activities he can do it when he replaces the machines. 
  
-Derek 
 
--- On Fri, 4/23/10, Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> wrote: 

 
From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners 
To: "'Derek Wong'" <derek_ices@yahoo.com> 
Date: Friday, April 23, 2010, 10:14 AM 

I will review it within 60 days from the date of our receipt.   I will try to review it sooner.   In the 
meantime, do I have Jimmy Koo’s email address?  Can you send it so I can e-mail the letter to him? 

Thank you, 

Barb 

  

From: Derek Wong [mailto:derek_ices@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 9:50 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners 

  

Barb: 

Just checking in with you regarding the work plan that was submitted for Sunny Piedmont Cleaners.  Did you 
get a chance to review the work plan?  Our client would like to begin the investigation activities as soon as 
possible.  Thanks for your help. 

-Derek 

  
 


